
CITY OF CEDARBURG 
COUNCIL MEMBER POSITION AVAILABLE 

1
st

 DISTRICT VACANCY 
 
 

 The Cedarburg Common Council is seeking applicants for the 

position of Alderperson – District 1 resulting from the resignation of Dan 

von Bargen.  This term expires April, 2020.  A resident will be selected by 

the Council to serve until a successor is elected at the April 7, 2020 Spring 

Election. 

 Interested residents should submit a resume and letter of interest to 

the City Clerk, W63 N645 Washington Avenue, by 4:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday, April 24, 2019.  The mailing address is P.O. Box 49, 

Cedarburg, WI  53012.  Resumes can also be emailed to 

cmchugh@ci.cedarburg.wi.us.   The Council intends to interview applicants 

for this position at the April 29, 2019 Council Meeting.  Applicants may also 

submit references from citizens in their district.  Applicants must reside in 

the 1st Aldermanic District of the City.  An aldermanic map may be found on 

the City’s website at www.ci.cedarburg.wi.us or in the office of the City 

Clerk. 

 Please contact City Clerk Constance McHugh at (262) 375-7606 with 

questions or for additional information. 
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